E-4

## **MEMO**

December 29, 2014

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to tell you that I have received eight donations for the Harrison Food Pantry in the amounts of:

- \$2,000 from an anonymous donor.
- \$1,000 from James and Jane Stern
- \$500 from John and Laura Pomerantz
- \$500 from an anonymous donor
- \$202 from Gia Cicero
- \$100 from Stephen and Linda Purdy
- \$100 from Millie Ferraro
- \$50 from Carol Saracco

I am requesting authorization to accept these very generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini Director of Community Services